
 
 

 
From: Rick Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 11:02 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WDDN-LD STA 20100224ACD / WDCI STA 20110224AAW 
   I no longer need the STA 20100224ACD. The station was granted license BLDTL20110215ACJ. I also not longer need STA 20110224AAW. The station was granted license BLDTL20110215AAP   
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com  


